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	FTA Expected to Award $9.7 Million in Small Starts Funds for Wilshire Bus Rapid Transit Project
The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) is expected to announce the award of $9.7 million in Section 5309 Small Starts funds appropriated by Congress [through a Fiscal Year 2009 spending bill] for the Wilshire Bus Rapid Transit Project. This project is being funded by $23.3 million in FTA Section 5309 Small Starts funds, $4.9 million in Proposition C 25%, and $3.3 million in City of Los Angeles local funds, for a total project cost of $31.5 million. Our agency anticipates that the remaining balance of Small Starts funds [$13.6 million] for this project will be granted to our agency in the near future.  We appreciate the FTA’s positive working relationship with our agency in working to ensure the future success of the Wilshire Bus Rapid Transit Project and our other transit projects and programs. We also appreciate the strong and sustained support for this project from members of the Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation, including our two U.S. Senators.
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